
 

oin us to celebrate the holiday season! We wish to thank you for being a part of BCC. 
Your continued support has meant another productive year for Big Creek Connects 

and our efforts to improve our watershed and connect its resources to the community.  

The Sachsenheim is an historic venue in our watershed, built more than 100 years ago 
by the Alliance of Transylvanian Saxons. Stop by to learn about the building and its 
history, and about BCC’s current and future endeavors. Relax and meet our members 
and enjoy refreshments by chef Scott Lindell, better known as “Grumpy.” 

Happy holidays from your Big Creek Connects Board and staff! 
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